Announcement from Ratchaburi Provincial Educational Office
Subject: Policy on Not Giving and Not Accepting All Kinds of Gifts and Presents
from Duty Performance (No Gift Policy)
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As the Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Education has officially announced the
intention to oppose all forms of corruptions accordingly to No More Tolerance of the Ministry
of Education in order to recognize, encourage and have conscience about not accepting and
no tolerating corruptions for personnels in the Ministry of Education. It would like to have a
good image for the Ministry of Education, and provide a policy for all government agencies to
declare as agencies in which all government officers do not accept any gifts and gratuities in

the performance of their duties.

Therefore, in order to comply with the spirit of anti-corruption, misconduct in the
government sector and opposition to all forms of corruption including with strengthening
organizational culture and values of honesty and performing to work with morality, ethics and
without conflicts of interest, Ratchaburi Provincial Educational Office has set themselves an
agency that all government officers and personnel not give or accept gifts or presents in the
performance of duties, and this may result in corruption and misconduct both now and in the
future by jointly creating a culture of honesty in the organization, cultivating awareness,
creating attitudes and values in performing duties with accuracy, transparency, fairess, and
non-discrimination including with behaving according to the ethical standards of government

officials and standing against all forms of corruption.
This announcement shall be informed and observed accordingly.

Announcement made on 19 December B.E. 2023

(Somchai Ngamsuksawat)

Acting Second Lieutenant

Ratchaburi Provincial Educational Officer



